
Friday 8th November 2024 

Hi all, 

It’s been a great week back in school, this week we have started single page 

spreads about Romero Britto and Kandinsky in Art, evaluating different 

materials and types of stitches in DT and an introduction to light sources in 

Science.    

Please can children bring in a cereal box for science next week and if your child wants 

a specific material for their DT project please also provide this.  

Maths: Next week, the children will be starting 

multiplication by looking at equal groups, 

multiples of 2, 3 & 5, arrays and sharing and 

grouping.   

English – Next week we will continue our sequence 

based on the ‘Interview with a tiger’ where the children 

will be looking at the ingredients of a non-chronological 

report and starting to plan their own interviews.  

Times tables – Our times table focus for this week will 

be the 4 x table. The children will have their test for this 

on Friday.  

Swimming and PE–   

The children will all have PE on Tuesday afternoon and 

Year 3 will have PE on Wednesday morning while the 

Year 4 children have their swimming lessons. 

Please could all Year 4 children come to school on 

Wednesday with their swimming costumes underneath 

their school uniform. This makes the changing at the 

swimming pool much easier! 

 

Please do remember to pack the children’s underwear in 

their PE bags and a towel for them to change! 

If you have any questions at all about anything then 

please do email either Miss Maddison or Miss Jones.  

 

Have a lovely weekend, 

Team 2 

Spelling – here are the spelling words 

for next week: 

 


